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I support safe staffing! As a nurse and a patient.  When nurses are required to take 

on an assignment that is to heavy mistakes can happen and the patient and the 

nurse suffer.  The nurse can not provide the excellent care she want to provide and 

the patient deserves.  The nurse is pulled in to many directions at once medication 

are given late or not at all. Patient fall as the try to get out of bed on their own.  

Please please institute safe staffing laws and hold hospitals accountable to the ratios 

established.  For the life of your loved one.  


